Bulletin Announcement

Calling all golfers! The Vocations Office is pleased to announce the **First Annual Bishop's Golf Classic** at Kennsington Golf Club in Canfield. This new initiative is a fundraiser in support of the needs of our Diocesan Seminarians will be held on **Wednesday, August 2, 2023**. We are looking for sponsors and for foursomes to participate. For more information on how to sign up or to learn how you can help, please contact the Parish Office or the Office of Church Vocations at 330-744-8451.